
Andrew Beattie

From: Nicole Brewer <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Wednesday, 17 August 2016 6:29 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

There is already excessive amount of trucks in and around the area causing congestion the development of the

intermodal will just increase the congestion. Anzac Rd is marked with a sign saying no trucks over a certain tonne

and yet we have massive semis driving down. There is already enough congestion with the factory complex they

have built off Anzac Rd the otherside of the Fire Station. I travel the M5 to get to work and the trucks are out of
control around this area already. Wattle Grove/Hoslworthy area is already an over populated area and the

infrastructure cannot cope as it is.

Do not add more congestion and pollution into our already over populated area.

Yours sincerely,

Nicole Brewer

Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Nicole Brewer who

provided this email address: nicmicbrewer@bigpond.com

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Nicole Brewer at that email address.

To learn more about doAgooder visit www.good.do


